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Governor extends Deepawali greetings 

Avoid pollution to the pristine environment during Deepawali celebration: 

Governor 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd) has extended his 

warm greetings and good wishes to the people of the State on the joyous occasion 

of Deepavali. He wished that the festivity inspires all to rise against all odds and 

move forward on the path of progress and prosperity.  

In his message, the Governor said that Deepawali, the Festival of Lights celebrates 

the triumph of righteousness and victory of good over evil within every human being. 

He prayed that this Deepavali illuminates the lamp of knowledge and understanding 

amongst the people. 

While reposing his faith that people of Arunachal Pradesh will maintain Swachh 

Bharat Spirit during the celebration, the Governor has appealed to all to avoid 

pollution to the pristine environment of the State.  

May this occasion spread happiness and prosperity in every home across our State, 

the Governor wished. 
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